
High School Board Report 8/8/17 
 
New Staff: 

● Associate Principal - Stacy Bolder 
 
Vacant Teaching Positions: 

● Grades 6-12 Physical Education Teacher.  Interviews are scheduled for 8/3/17. 
● Grades 9-12 Business Education.  The position has been posted.  We had a very small 

number of applicants due to this being an identified teacher shortage area in Wisconsin. 
Interviewing occurred.  There was no accepted job offer.  Other options were explored 
with Nicolet Technical College, CESA 9, distance learning, online coursework and other 
high schools. Some high school courses were reassigned to various departments where 
appropriate.  Student enrolled in Business Ed courses that cannot be supported by other 
departments will be contacted to pursue one of the available options.  We will investigate 
the availability of instructors for 2nd semester.  However, plans are in place to 
accommodate students for the entire 17-18 school year if needed. 

 
August Events: 

● Various Department Workdays are occurring throughout this month. 
● Brookhill Math Institutes is being held at Tomahawk School District on 8/15-8/17 and is 

being facilitated by Mrs. Burzynski. 
● New Teacher Inservice 8/21-8/23 
● All Staff Inservice 8/29-8/31 
● Non-violent Crisis Training will take place on 8/28 and is facilitated by Ms. Strong. 
● High School Student Registration will take place on 8/29.  The District is in the process 

of transitioning from paper copy forms to electronic registration.  This includes District 
forms, activities paperwork and fee collection.  Students attend during the time slots 
indicated to complete registration, have photos taken and obtain their course schedules 
along with other information. 

○ 12:00-1:00 Seniors 
○ 1:00-2:00 Juniors 
○ 2:00-3:00 Sophomores 
○ 5:00-6:00 Freshman 

● Freshman Open House will take place on 8/29 from 6:00-8:30 PM.  Freshman and their 
parents will meet in the Auditorium for a short introduction and overview.  Students will 
then walk through a simulated school day with bells where they will attend each of their 
classes for a 6 minutes.  Students and parents will have to opportunity to meet each 
teacher and learn about the class.  This event also provides an opportunity for students 
to find their lockers and learn about hallway travel, lunchroom procedure basics, etc. 
This has been a great night for families and staff.  Attendance at this event remains high 
and responses continue to be very positive. 

● Fall Activities Start 
○ Football 8/1, Girls Swimming 8/8, Cross Country 8/14, Volleyball 8/14 


